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Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 

Congratulations to Diane and our wonderful catering team as during an 
environmental health inspection spot-check yesterday, we were awarded a 5 
star rating for Food Hygiene - the top award. Well done!    
 

Year 2 had a lovely walk to St Cuthbert’s Church in Kirkleatham Village this week as part of 
their Religious Education studies studying churches. The children found the trip to be really 
informative, bringing their topic to life. Mrs Cook and Mr Beckett are very proud of how well 
the children behaved. 
. 
Newcomen’s Got Talent – To give our children more time to practice, we have moved the 
date to Friday, 28 June 2024.   The children have been very busy auditioning this week! 
 
We are now in full Family Day - Sounds of Solidarity planning mode. Our colours for this 

year are Purple 💜 and Gold/Yellow 💛.   

 
Please could you go through your cupboards and if possible, collect some items for the 
following stalls:  

 Tombola  

 Bottle Stall   

 Toy/Book Stall  
Please can you drop any items off at the school office. We could not do what we do without 
your continued kindness and generosity – Thank you.  
  
As part of our annual Y6 Enterprise Project, the children have finalised what they are going 
to make to sell at our Family Day.  They would like your help please in sourcing the 
following items to help them with their craft work:  

 Jam jars - medium size, with lids  
 Baby formula tins  

All proceeds raised from Y6 Enterprise will go towards supporting a local charity of their 
choice.  
  
Reminders for the week commencing 24th June:  
 

 Monday, 24 June to Thurs, 27 June – Year 5 Bikeability Training continues. 
 Monday, 24 June – After School Football Tournament – Parents welcome; 
 Wednesday, 26 June - Class 11 Swimming 10/10 (last session) 
 Wednesday, 26 June  - Nursery to Reception Transition meeting @ 3:15pm        

in the Hudson Wing; 
 Friday, 28 June - Nursery to Reception Transition meeting @ 9:00am in the     

Hudson Wing; 
 Friday, 28 June – Newcomen’s Got Talent. 
 

http://newcomenprimary/


This week’s Online Safety Focus: 10 ways you can share kindness online 

 

As we are nearing the end of this Academic Year, please can we kindly ask you to 

check your parent mail account and clear any outstanding balances as soon as 

possible. We have lots of dinner balances relating to the Christmas Dinner taken last 

year and even the year before to clear. 

Year 5 pupils - The Maya workshop payment from last term is still outstanding for a 

number of pupils. 

If you are having any problems with parent mail, please either pay in cash at the 

school office or call and we can take credit card payment. Many Thanks. 

 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Cook’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 92% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 5! 

 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mrs Wing’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 87% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 10! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Jacob Lamming, Leon Robinson, Bailey Sadler, 
Jake Stephenson, Harry Borrell, Peggy Revell, Joseph Proudman, Poppy Brown,  
Millie Warrior and Ella Warrior. Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Esmae Beskaby, Connor 
Sharkey, Ella Warrior, Harry Wright, Suzie Puckrin, Theodore Ridsdale, Leo Holland, 
Paisley McFaull, Joseph Proudman, Halle Jones and Willow Guyer. 
 
Out of School Achievements: 
Isaac Wilson – Redcar Rugby Club Coaches Player of the Year trophy, outstanding rugby 
season certificate and a one year attendance medal; 
Ruby Wilson – Swim England Learn to swim level 1 and Duckling level 1 and 2; 
Max Gamble-Thompson – Medal for completing the Ali Brownlee 2k in 10 minutes – An 
amazing achievement. 
     
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Nixon’s class with 96.4%. Well done Class 7! 
In 2nd place is Mrs Wing’s class with 96.0% and in 3rd place Mrs Whitehead’s class with 
95.3%. Well done to you all. 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mrs Tickle’s class. Well done Class 3! 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
For your future planning:  

School breaks up for the summer holidays on Friday, 19 July 2023. 
  Pupils can be collected from 1:30pm. 

 
Monday, 2 and Tuesday, 3 September 2024 will be P D Days. 

Children return to school after the summer break on Wednesday, 4 September 2024. 


